
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Friday 28th April 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To mark the occasion of King Charles’ III Coronation on Monday 8th May, Bower Grove is celebrating 

a ‘Day of Kings’ on Friday 5th May 2023.  

Primary pupils will be taking part in a theatrical workshop, The Mad Hatters Tea Party featuring the 

Queen of Hearts.  Secondary pupils will have tailored lessons based on all things royal.  Pupils in 9L 

and 9D will be visiting Royal Tunbridge Wells, Dunorlan Park to go boating on the lake.  

Pupils will enjoy a traditional meal of fish and chips, (other options are available), followed by a 

Victoria sponge.  Should your child wish to order a lunch on this day please send you child in with 

£2.30 in a named envelope, or purchase this on Parentpay. 

All pupils are invited to wear patriotic colours (red, white and blue) or gold and silver on the day. 

We hope your child enjoys this day and the celebrations that our country will be having on bank 

holiday Monday 8th May. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs M Cleave  
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


